
ATTN: ALL PLANTATION ESTATES HOMEOWNERS 
  
In the last 7 days, we've had several security related issues we want you to be 
aware of.  There has been 2 home break-in's during the daytime.  There was also 
a purse taken out of an un-locked vehicle at night.   We noticed there are a 
number of garage doors that homeowners are leaving cracks at the bottom of 
them to allow pets to come in and out, which is not advised since an individual 
can fit underneath the crack. 
  
Col. Fortunato is aware and has been personally involved in each of the 
incidents.  They are currently under investigation and our Plantation Estates 
police details are aware of the incidents. 
  
Please keep the following safety tips: 
1. If you have a house alarm, please use it. 
2. Lock your vehicles and homes 
3. Completely close your garage door 
4. If you're home at any time during the day, be vigilant and report anything 
suspicious you see by calling 911.  We would rather check out something that 
turns out to not be important. 
 


